
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Date:22-01-2024 

To  
The General Manager-Listing  
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, Block G, C/1, Bandra Kurla 
Complex, Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 
 
SUBJECT: Closure of Trading Window  
 
 
REF: Magson Retail and Distribution Limited (Symbol: MAGSON) 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We would like to inform you that as per companies code of conduct to regulate, monitor 
and report trading in companies securities by insiders under SEBI (Prohibition of insider 
Trading) Regulations ,2015 the trading window in dealing of the security of company will 
remain close for all the designated persons (as defined in code) with effect from Tuesday 
23rd January, 2024 till the end of 48 hours after disclosure of outcome of the board 
meeting will be held on 30th January, 2024. 
 
Accordingly, all the Promoters, Directors and Connected Persons/Designated Persons of 
the Company and their immediate relatives are advised not to trade in the securities of 
the Company during the aforesaid period of closure of trading window. 
 
This is for your kind information and records.  
 
Thanking You, 
 
For, Magson Retail and Distribution Limited 
 
 

 

 

Atula Patel 
Company Secretary 
Membership No. A60087 
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